
160mm (4 cols) x 250mm Friday 20th march

Now’s the chance to make sure that the 
public can fully enjoy our ‘great outdoors’ 

by becoming a member of the Isle of Wight 
Local Access Forum.

The forum meets four times a year and 
discusses issues which help to improve 
people’s access to the countryside.

It is currently looking to fill several 
vacancies in its 22-strong membership.

Applicants should have an interest in 
the public rights of way or the countryside 

either as a user, as a land manager or 
owner or otherwise have another 

interest relevant to the forum.
Application forms can be obtained 
from Lee Skinner, Isle of Wight 

Council, Public Rights of Way, 
Coastal Visitors’ Centre, 
Dudley Road, Ventnor, PO38 
1EJ. Telephone (01983) 
857230. Email:

Lee.Skinner@iow.gov.uk. 
Applications should be returned 

by Thursday 30 April.
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